
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Over the course of the half term we have been able to welcome Dave Oxenham from Leap-of-Faith to 

school every other Friday. Dave has been helping develop additional outdoor education experiences for 

our students in partnership with our existing outdoor education department. Dave was recently able to 

run a morning of Archery sessions for students in the school sports hall. During these sessions students were 

taught safety sequences and key skills required within archery. Students were also taught the official 

scoring system and were then challenged to a competitive shoot off against both Dave and other staff 

members. The students involved posted some amazing scores and also showcased an exceptional level of 

patience and understanding throughout the entire session. Dave is looking forward to creating further 

sessions for the students over the coming weeks. 
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